
NEWS RELEASE
Register Early for Summer Camps at O’Gorman Intermediate
Timmins, April 21, 2010: Register early for Summer Camps and save! Once school is out

and summer vacation is underway, what can the kids do… O’Gorman Intermediate 

Catholic School is once again offering the following Summer Camps:

Science & Technology Camp, focusing on Movie Making and Robotics, for Boys and

Girls aged 7 to 12 years old, taking place July 5 to 9, 2010.

P.R.I.D.E. Basketball Summer Camp for Girls and Boys aged 6 to 16, taking place from July 12
to 16, 2010. P.R.I.D.E. stands for Practice, Repetition, Inspiration, Dedication, Enthusiasm.

2009 Pride Basketball Summer Camp

All Sports Camp, for Boys and Girls aged 7 to 12 years old; Week 1 taking place from

July 19 to 23, 2010 and then Week 2 taking place from July 26 to 30, 2010.

Ted Weltz, Principal at OICS commented,“Summer Camps are an excellent way for

your child to make new friends, stay active and learn some new skill while having fun. I

encourage you to register your child early as spaces fill up quickly. Space is limited in all

of our Summer Camps so register early to reserve your child’s spot today.”

Registering early and you can save money; register your child before June 1st and save

on registration fees. For more information about the Summer Camps call 264-6555.

For more information, please contact:
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213
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